
Support  of  HB  95

Members  of the  House Health Committee  I  am in  support of  this  bill.

I  am the owner  of Makaha  Mangoes.  We  have  built  a great  reputation for our
tree ripened  fruit  through direct  sales  to restaurants and retail stores.  The
quality of the  fruit  is  dealt  with  directly  with  the people  we  sell to.   We  believe
our  label/ brand is the  best  way  for  people  to  know  if they have  quality  fruit.

Mark Suiso

Makaha  Mangos


